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Life in all its Fullness

6th May 2022


Dear Holly Hill Families

The sun is shining! We are in the last term of this year of recovery and what a super year we have had in school. The children are happy, you all seem happy, which in turn makes us a happy bunch too.

Staffing News- As time moves on, some changes in school are coming up that you need to be aware of. Following a successful and rigorous recruitment process this week Mark Carr has been appointed Head of School as from Monday 9th May. I will remain as Executive Head. This year my role has expanded to support other Methodist schools nationally so much of my week is now spent visiting other schools, organising training and webinars and supporting new headteachers. But for the record, my heart and home is still firmly rooted at Holly Hill. I am proud to say that I have now been part of this community for over 20 years (yes, I started young!)

As Mr Carr and I have worked so closely together for the last 6 years, I am truly delighted that he will be leading the school into the next phase of fabulousness. As part of this restructure we are in the process of expanding the leadership team to include an additional assistant headteacher to work alongside Kate Jones, so exciting times!
I will update you on the new appointments both for the assistant head and new reception teacher when the process is complete towards the end of this half term.

In other not so happy news, Denise Harris is no longer with us and is taking time to spend with her family.
Katie Guilfoyle will be moving to pastures new at the end of this year to enable her to spend more time with her family also. 

A final plea- SATS
Please if you are in Year 2 make sure you are on time and in school every day this half term. Its SATS revision and testing time. These are statutory tests and it is imperative that your child is not absent. 

Kindest Regards


[bookmark: _GoBack]

Charlotte Taylor
Executive Headteacher
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU
Tele:  0121 675 8700  
Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor    Head of School:  Mark Carr


This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment
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